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 Attached are Rebecca Ricard’s comments on Final Proposal 2022-64 from the Office of 
Professional Licensure (“OPLC”) regarding the adoption and readoption of various section of Plc 1002, 
rules on Application-Related Fees Specific to Each Profession.   
 
 There are substantive comments on pages 1, 2, 3, and 4. In addition, there is note to JLCAR on 
page 1. The majority of substantive comments address the legislative intent or the authority of the OPLC 
to set application-related fees for the identified boards, councils, and commissions, as both the OPLC and 
these entities have statutes granting them the authority to establish fees. Additionally, there are several 
editorial comments made through out the proposal.  
 
 The note to JLCAR also relates the statutory authority of the OPLC or the identified boards, 
councils, and commissions to establish fees.   
  
  
 
 


